SUMAA NEWSLETTER







HELLO EVERYONE! HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR

For the new beginning, here at Sumaa Institute, we have just held our annual merit making ceremony on Saturday 14th, January. We would like to thank everyone for joining us. We hope that you enjoyed the new experience of Thai culture. We also would like to thank all students for all your support throughout the year.









EASY THAI BY SUMAA



Make sure you check out the new program from Sumaa, 'Easy Thai by Sumaa' on TikTok, where we help you learn Thai in a fun and enjoyable way.



Follow Us t



SCAN ME

